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Premier Energy Distribution announces that the tender for the acquisition of 

electricity is in progress 

 
 
Taking into consideration the recent news in the press regarding the new electricity 
purchase price, Premier Energy Distribution informs that the tender for the purchase of 
electricity has not been completed, the company being in the process of analyzing the 
offers. 
 
The meeting of the Committee for the reception, opening and validation of tender, which 
took place on March 22, was attended by 2 pre-qualified suppliers: ЗАО "Мо?давс>ая 
Г$Э%" and "DE Trading" LLC. (Donbassenergo). 
 
The companies Energocom SA, D.Trading ”LLC (DTEK) and Navitas Energy SRL did not 
present any offer. 
 
The distribution operator will inform all interested parties about the results of the auction 
through a press release that will be published on the website. 
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